
NEWSLETTER 

Year 6 - New hoodies 

Thank you to the Friends of School who have 

provided year 6 with their new hoodies, they 

love them.  The  hoodies give them a sense of 

responsibility that they are Year 6 and repre-

sent a sense of inspiration and motivation to 

the other children in the school.  

Ten Mile Bank Year 6 also have their new  

hoodies. 

Year 6 being cool  

From the Head Teacher 

Dear all, 

First of all, I would like to say a huge thank you to all of the parents, friends 
and family who have supported our Christmas activities and events by buying 
raffle tickets, attending performances, making decorations with the children 
and getting into the Christmas spirit with a Christmas jumper. This is a magi-
cal time of year in school and we greatly appreciate your support. 

 

We have our Christingle on Monday which parents, friends and family are 
invited to come along to. This is held in the church and is always a beautiful 
service.  

Regards,  

  Sarah Turner                                                          

Head Teacher 
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Just a small         

reminder that the 

children return to 

school on Wed 3rd 

January, and the 

school is closed on the 12th Jan as 

staff have a training day. 

We are also open on 29th March 

and closed on the 20th April. 

Thank you 

  



The Bossy King   

Two wonderful performances in which Alfie 

excelled as the Bossy King, normally such a 

quiet lad !  

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents 

and ex pupils who came along to support the 

children.  The children sang beautifully and 

we had some dancing angels that would have 

scored a 10 on Strictly.  

Christingle 
Service will be 
held on the 
18th Dec in the 
All Saints 
Church in the 

morning.  The service 
starts at 10:30am and we 
hope you will join us for 
this heartwarming       
service. 

 Christmas Party 
Friends of Hilgay have 
organised a special 
Christmas party this year. 
It will be held in the     
Village Hall in the        
afternoon.  

The party finishes normal 
school time so children to 
be picked up from school 
as usual 

Dates for 
your diary:  
 

December 

18th Christingle  10:30am 

19th Christmas Party (pm) 

         Last day of term 

3rd Jan  Children return 

8th Jan  Barn Owls to     

Ramsey with Noted Liars 

(details to follow) 

Light and Life are a wonderful couple        

that come into school at least 4 times a 

year to do an assembly.  This time they 

told the children about the birth of Jesus 

and the Christmas Story.   

The children love this couple who use 

humour, puppets and songs to tell their 

story. 

The children all looked very festive in 

their Christmas jumpers while  singing, 

laughing and enjoying the story 

Christmas Dinner 

Thank you to Tracey and Alison, our cooks at Hillcrest, for a fabulous    

turkey meal with all the trimmings, biscuits and ice-cream for  dessert. 

Thank you  too  to the Friends of School for the Crackers and Juice.  


